
 

Community Consolidated School District 59 
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the meeting of the Community 
Consolidated School District 59 Board of Education scheduled for 
7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 22, 2015 has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Community Consolidated 
School District 59 Board of Education will be held on July 13, 2015 at 
7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATED this 18th day of June 2015,  Arlington Heights, Illinois. 
 

 
  
Sharon Roberts 
President, Board of Education 
 
Copies to: News media so requesting 
   
 
 
 
 
 


